
January 18, 2024 
 

 

24-086 APPLY TO THE HIGHER EDUCATION 
COORDINATING COMMISSION FOR APPROVAL OF 
THE PYTHON APPLICATION PROGRAMMING LESS THAN 
ONE-YEAR CERTIFICATE FOR PORTLAND COMMUNITY 
COLLEGE 

 
PREPARED BY: Katelyn Goslin, Curriculum Development Specialist, Teaching, 

Learning, & Curricular Innovation 
 
FINANCIAL  
RESPONSIBILITY:  Alyson Lighthart, Dean for Science, Computing, and 

Engineering 
 
APPROVED BY: Dr. Katy Ho, Vice President of Academic Affairs 
 Dr. Adrien L. Bennings, President 
 
STRATEGIC THEME:  Workforce: Respond to community and workforce needs by 

developing a culture of agility 
 
REPORT: The proposed Python Application Programming Less Than 

One-Year Certificate is designed to prepare students who wish 
to work in the field of computer programming. This 16-credit 
certificate is aimed at fulfilling the IT needs within the Portland-
Metro area, allowing those already in the field to expand their 
skill set, or introducing these high-demand skills to a new 
audience.  

 
RECOMMENDATION: That the College be authorized to submit an application to the 

Higher Education Coordinating Commission for the Python 
Application Programming Less Than One-Year Certificate for 
Portland Community College.  

 
 
 
 

https://www.pcc.edu/strategic-plan/

